
From: Lynn Will <lynnw55@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 12:29 PM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: Special Use Permit: 3415A Floyd Avenue (W0001596050) 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

I am a long-time resident and homeowner (35 years) living very close to the property at 3415A 

Floyd Ave. that is requesting a proposed special use permit.   I just became aware of the public 

meeting last night hosted by the Museum District Association to review the special use permit, 

and I am writing to be sure that you know how I feel about increasing density in my 

neighborhood that I cherish.   

 My house is at 114 N. Crenshaw Ave. and I STRONGLY OPPOSE granting special use 

permits that would allow more residential building in the alleyways.   

 


